
DOSH DIRECTIVE                  
Department of Labor and Industries 
Division of Occupational Safety and Health 
Keeping Washington Safe and Working 
 

11.80 - Temporary Enforcement Guidance:  

Annual Fit-Testing, Respiratory Protection and 

Face Coverings during COVID-19 Pandemic 
 

This DOSH Directive was rescinded on December 28, 2022.  

 

To see L&I’s latest workplace safety & health guidance on Coronavirus (COVID-19) visit 

http://Lni.wa.gov/COVIDSafety.  

 

Contact EyeOnSafety@lni.wa.gov for questions about this DOSH Directive.  
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